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Give 
Contribute to Lutheran Disaster Response (Where needed most).

Pray 
Let us pray for the people who have been affected by the humanitarian crisis in Ethiopia.
May God’s healing presence give them comfort and hope in their time of need.

Connect: 
Share our posts on your social media sites and follow us on Facebook, Twitter
and Instagram.

HOW YOU CAN HELP

Lutheran Disaster Response is contributing
to an ACT Alliance appeal that is
addressing the humanitarian crisis in
Ethiopia. Implementing partners Lutheran
World Federation and Ethiopia Evangelical
Mekane Yesus Church are assisting IDPs in
Amhara and Afar. IDPs will receive cash
assistance to purchase essential nonfood
and relief items. They will also be supplied
with masks and hand soap to prevent the
spread of COVID-19. This is the second
contribution to the ACT Alliance appeal by
Lutheran Disaster Response this year.

RESPONSE

Since November 2020, an
ongoing conflict in Tigray, a region
of Ethiopia, has caused a
humanitarian crisis. People have
been forced to leave their homes,
becoming internally displaced
people (IDPs) in the neighboring
regions of Amhara and Afar.
There are an estimated 1.2 million
IDPs, who are faced with food
insecurity, COVID-19 and
possible flooding.
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